200 North Egan Avenue
PO. Box 247
WELLS Madison, 50 57042

FARGO

Wal's Fargo Bank, MA

April 20, 2006

Russell Olson

Manager of Economic Development
Heartland Consumers Power District
P.O. Box 248

Madison, SD 57042

RE: SD Highway 34 Four The Future Project
Dear Russell:

[ am writing to convey my support for the SD Highway 34 Four The Future project to
develop a four-lane highway between Madison and Interstate 29.

A four-lane highway would help to further advance cconomic development in Lake
County and the Madison area, which will result in higher traffic. A four-lane highway
would also help to mitigale safety concerns associated with increased traffic counts on
SD Highway 34,

[ thank the South Dakota Department of Transportation in advance for giving serious
consideration to the SD Highway 34 Four The Future project due to the substantial
benetits to this region of South Dakota.

Sincerely,
,%’/; “trrr)
Ed Fiegen

Community Banking President



